
 

Federal Communications Commission

Washington, D.C. 20554

Walter Ferguson

Manager, Business Development
Mobile Telesystems, Inc.

300 Professional Drive
Gaithersburg, Md. 20879

Reference: Experimental Application File No: 4456—EX—PL—94
Signature Date: July 11, 1994

Dear Mr. Ferguson:

This is in reference to our letter dated March 13, 1997, requesting additional
information regarding your application for an experimental license. To date,
we have not received a response to our inquiry.

Please be advised that in accordance with Section 5.60(b) of the Commission‘s

Rules, the above referenced application has been dismissed without prejudice.

Sincerely,

FemIVarcorger
Paul L. Marrangoni

Chief, Experimental Licensing Branch

 


